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Shawn Auth

From: Justin.E Long
Sent: Wednesday, November 3, 2021 10:52 AM
To: Shawn Auth; Jarrett L. Rudd
Subject: Heraeus construction permit # 979077 review

Hi Shawn, 
 
Sorry for the delayed timeline for review. After reviewing the construction permit, I have no further questions or 
comments. I think this one should be good to go and appreciate the opportunity to review the permit for future 
inspection purposes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Justin Long | Inspector 
Air Pollution Control Division  
Knoxville Environmental Field Office 
3711 Middlebrook Pike 
Knoxville, TN 37921 
Office: (865) 594-5535 
Justin.E.Long@tn.gov 
tn.gov/environment 

Tell us how we’re doing. Please take a few minutes to complete our customer service survey. 
 


